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Dear applicant, 

 

Thank you for your interest in the position of Deputy Headteacher. 

 

Worden is a successful comprehensive convertor academy that has a proven track record of 

sustained improvement and a reputation for the highest behavioural and curriculum 

standards. 

 

The position of sole Deputy Headteacher is a pinnacle role in school and the successful 

candidate will be an experienced leader who join and lead a team of three highly committed 

and highly dedicated Assistant Headteachers, as well being responsible for the curriculum 

and the quality assurance processes in school.   

 

The school has ambitions to evolve into a multi-academy trust and therefore it is likely that 

there will be further career progression opportunities in the future.  

 

Our educational ethos and policy is driven by pedagogical research and our commitment to 

reduce teacher workload whilst continually improving and maximising the quality of 

education that we deliver to our pupils. 

 

We are committed to the development of all our staff and in turn we expect this to be 

reciprocated by all staff fully engaging in the direction of their continuing professional 

development.   

 

If you want to work as part of a phenomenal team in a supportive and happy professional 

environment where the leadership believe that teachers have ‘the right to teach and that the 

pupils have the right to learn’, then we are the school for you.  

 

Please take the time to read the associated information, and I wish you all the success in 

your application for the position of Deputy Headteacher.  If you require any further 

information, please do not hesitate to contact the school.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr A Hammersley 

Headteacher 


